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Oct. 25, 2018

Dear OLSS Families,

It has been such a blessing to have you and your family as part of the Our Lady Star of the Sea
School family this year. Whether you have been with us for years or have just recently found our
wonderful community, we are so happy you are here. Your children are our passion. Every
decision we make and every plan we create is dedicated to enhancing the learning experiences of
our students. Our Lady Star of the Sea School is an amazing place to grow in the love of Christ and
we would like to invite you to stay with us another year!

We are now beginning the process of registration for the 2019-2020 school year. We are asking
that all families please respond as soon as possible so that we may accurately forecast enrollment
for next year and effectively plan for staffing and programming needs. We currently have 110
students enrolled for 2018-2019 school year and we are continuously striving to increase our student
population.

We are now on our second year of the enrollment plan. As part of that plan we are:

e Opening registration on Nov.5".

e Lowering the re-enrollment fee to $50.00 per current family from Nov. 5" through Dec. 1°.
Afterwards, the fee goes back up to $150.00

e  Working towards achieving our goal for all current students to be enrolled by Dec. 1*. This shows
good faith and stability for the school. It is also the deadline for ADW Financial AID.

e Hosting several upcoming open houses. We encourage everyone who knows of others who are not
currently a part of our OLSS family, to invite them to stop by for a visit. Detailed information will
be coming soon.

We are looking forward to welcoming back our current students for another school year of study and
growth at OLSS in 2019-2020. The class that has the highest percentage of students re-registering by Nov.
20th wins a pizza party or dress down day!

If you have any questions about the re-registration process, please contact the school office at (410)
326-3171 or olssschool{@comeast.net

God Bless,

Mary Bartsch

OLSS Principal
principalmb@olsss.org
(410) 326-3171

AN ISLAND OF LEARNING ... A SEA OF FAITH



